
 

 
 
 

EVERY CHILD EVERY DAY 

Morgan County Schools 
Kristen Tuttle, Superintendent 

247 Harrison Avenue 
Berkeley Springs, WV  25411 
Telephone:  (304) 258-2430 

Fax:  (304) 258-9146 
www.morganschools.net 

Board of Education 
Aaron Close, President 
Pete Gordon, Vice President 
Eric Lyda 
John Rowland 
Laura Smith    
 

 
 
 
TO:          Morgan County Schools Families 
 
FROM:       Kristen E. Tuttle, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Closing of Schools Due to Inclement Weather 
 
DATE:       January 5, 2022 
 
It’s that time of year again that we must consider the weather.  If students cannot safely travel to school or if 
schools are not able to operate safely due to severe weather conditions, school may be cancelled. 
 
As a reminder, Morgan County Schools will use the following schedules and procedures for this year in the 
event of inclement weather: 
 

• Days 1-5 will be Non-traditional Instructional Days (NTID). Individual schools and teachers will share 
their learning plans for those days with families. Students should check Schoology, Class Dojo, etc. as 
communicated by the teachers.  

 
• Days 6 and beyond will be “Traditional Snow Days” with no work to be completed. These days will 

have to be made up at the end of the school year and will be added to the calendar. 
 
School closures are communicated through phone calls, text messages, social media, local radio and television 
stations, the Morgan County Schools app and the Morgan County Schools website, www.morganschools.net.  

http://www.morganschools.net/

